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Have your say – Intersection Upgrades for Waratah Street 
and Princes Highway, Kirrawee 

 
The Australian and NSW 

Governments are jointly funding 

this $8 million proposal as part of 

the Urban Congestion Fund. 

 
Transport for NSW is seeking your 

feedback on a proposal to upgrade the 

Princes Highway and Waratah Street 

intersection. We have included a map to 

better explain the proposal. 

We want your feedback 
We encourage you to send us your comments by 15 January 2021 by visiting 

nswroads.work/waratahprinces or scan the QR code. We will carefully consider your 

feedback and continue to keep you updated as the project progresses.   

Contact Us 
Alternatively, If you have any questions, please contact our project team on 1800 943 

033 or email waratahprinces@transport.nsw.gov.au. Or write to Waratah Princes 

Project Team, Transport for NSW, PO Box 973, Parramatta NSW 2124. 

 
 

 

The Proposal 

 Introducing a signalised left turn slip lane and dual right turn lanes 

from Waratah Street onto Princes Highway 

 Widening the Princes Highway to provide a dedicated left turn lane 

from Princes Highway to Waratah Street 

 Relocating the existing pedestrian crossing from Princes 

Highway from south to north, and introducing a new 

pedestrian crossing across Waratah Street 

 Restricting right turn movements into and out of the service road, by 
extending the median at Waratah Street 

 Constructing new shared paths  

 Utility relocation, tree removal and protection  

 

Benefits  

The improvements are expected to 
provide: 

 Improved road access and 
safety for all road users 

 Reduced traffic congestion 
and delays 

 Faster and more reliable 
travel times  
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Privacy: Transport for NSW (“TfNSW”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with 
the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this 
project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is 
given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise TfNSW will only disclose your personal information, without 
your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by TfNSW at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the right to access and 
correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 
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